
@CourtFieldsSch     CourtFieldsSchool @courtfieldsschool     

Court Fields School 
Parent Weekly ‘What’s Happening’ Bulletin 

Message from Mrs Matthews                                                                                   Friday 9th September 2022 

Court Fields School would like to express our great sadness at the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. We would like 

to thank her Majesty for her 70 years of service, her integrity and dedication to duty. Our thoughts go to those 

closest to her and those around the world who mourn her loss.  We have been advised that The Palace has set 

up an online Book of Condolence, if students, parents or staff wish to send a message of condolence to the 

Royal Family, which can be accessed via the following link (royal.uk/send-message-condolence). 

Students asked us to share some of their favourite pictures of Queen Elizabeth II in the Bulletin this week, to 

celebrate her life, remember her contribution to others, her integrity and sense of duty, and to respectfully mark 

her passing.  With my very best wishes, Mrs Matthews 
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DIARY DATES 

15th September 

Tutor Evening 

21st September 

Open Evening 

12th—14th October  

Year 7 Camp 

20th October  

Year 11 Parents Evening 

NOTICES 

We have the photographer coming in on Tuesday 13
th
 September to take the school 

photos of Years 7, 9 and 11. This is compulsory, as the school is required to keep up-to-

date photographic records of all students for Safeguarding and Ofsted purposes. The 

photos will be available to buy in the coming weeks. 

 

Following the death of Queen Elizabeth II we will be following appropriate protocols, and 

in line with this we will only post essential items on our website and social media. We 

will also only send essential communications via our text and email systems. 

https://www.royal.uk/send-message-condolence
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Whilst we are respectful of the passing of the 

Queen, we did want to share with you some 

pictures of our new Year 7 as they made a 

fantastic start at Court Fields this week, and also 

signpost our Year 11 students to vital dates 

regarding open events at local colleges. Year 11 

students should book in or simply visit as 

appropriate to secure their next steps post-16. 


